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Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Maggie Creek Road Repair
Once the coordinator is hired, the new hire will do surveys with a Civil Engineer. The road will need to be 
repaired by the end of October.

Discussion and Possible Approval of Purchasing Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS) and Battery 
Backups for Various Sites
Tabled until the next meeting.

Discussion and Possible Approval of New Fiber Routes
Tabled until the next meeting.

Updates Regarding a New Site and Getting Power at Snowbowl
After Cenni talked with NV Energy, they said they were good with the TV District installing part of the 
power line. There would have to be a contract in place stating NV Energy would not be liable. There are 
new laws in effect that require bushhogging each year for fire protection. It will be another 6 to 8 weeks 
for a quote. The TV District can still explore sharing the cost with the city. 

Repair Service Report and Site Updates
Paden reported to Dale that he conducted the annual PM’s at all the sites. He found something wrong at 
Peavey and fixed it. Nothing significant to report.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Public Comment: Gene stated that what the TV District has done is fantastic.

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:03 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on July 10th, 2025.




